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Memorandum 
 
Date:   September 15, 2022 

To:   All Reviewing Agencies 

From:   Samuel Assefa, Director 

Re:   SCH # 2022090051 

10-1A2338: Mariposa SR-140 Fuels Reduction 

                                                                                                                          

The Lead Agency has corrected some information regarding the above-mentioned project. 

Please see the attached file(s) for more specific information: 10-A2338_MPA-140_CEQA 

SE_signed_09.02.2022_II. All other project information remains the same.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



State of California California State Transportation Agency 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

M e m o r a n d u m   
 

To: STATE CLEARINGHOUSE Date: September 15, 2022 
Office of Planning & Research  
   

From: ELIZABETH HUMMEL  
Acting Environmental Branch Chief  
Local Assistance Environmental and Planning  
District 10  
 
 

 

Subject: CALIFORNIA ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY ACT (CEQA) SUBMIT DOCUMENT UPDATE – 
SCH #2022090051 

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) District 10 (D10) is 
requesting to update the CEQA document uploaded for project 10-A2338, 
published under State Clearinghouse number 2022090051. The document 
originally uploaded titled “10-A2338_MPA-140_CEQA SE_signed_09.02.2022” 
contains an attachment that it should not. This document has been updated 
just to remove that attachment. The current version is titled “10-A2338_MPA-
140_CEQA SE_signed_09.02.2022_II” and is attached to the associated email 
request. There have been no changes to the project scope, location, or CEQA 
determination. 

Caltrans D10 is requesting that document “10-A2338_MPA-140_CEQA 
SE_signed_09.02.2022” be removed from the publishing and the updated 
document titled “10-A2338_MPA-140_CEQA SE_signed_09.02.2022_II” be added. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Elizabeth Hummel at 
(209)-948-3825 (office), (209)-986-9808 (work cell), or email 
elizabeth.hummel@dot.ca.gov. 
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